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To:

Dr .D. Uma Rani

Principal

Govt Degree College

Avanigadda

Subject: Acceptance of MOU - Tailoring Course Services for College Students

Respected Madam

Thank you for your proposal to collaborate on providing tailoring course

services to college students. We are pleased to accept the Memorandum of

Understanding (MOU) between GDC Avanigadda and Avanigadda Adarsha Mutually

Aided Co-operative Thrift and Credit Society Ltd.

We are committed to delivering high-quality tailoring courses to your college

students. We will cover essential skills and techniques, providing the necessary logistical

support for the course.

We agree to the proposed duration of the MOU, which is two years. We are open

to collaborating on finalizing the course schedule, curriculum, and making any necessary

modifications as mutually agreed upon. We will conduct regular monitoring and

evaluation of the course to ensure its effectiveness.

We are excited about this partnership and believe it will significantly enhance the

career opportunities of your college students in the tailoring industry. We appreciate your

trust and assure you that we will devote our best efforts to the successful implementation

of this MOU.

we look forward to working together to empower the college students through

the tailoring course.

Yours Sincerely,


